CITY OF ROSEBURG
CITY COUNCIL

September 12, 2023

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Roseburg City Council will hold Ward
meetings for Ward 3 and Ward 4 at 6:30 p.m. on Wednesday, Sept. 13, 2023 at the First
United Methodist Church, 1771 W. Harvard Avenue, Roseburg. Although a quorum of the
Roseburg City Council may be present for the meeting, no deliberation on City matters will
occur and no formal action will be taken.

Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the City Recorder’s

Office at 541-492-6866.

Patty Hitt
City Recorder
Dated: September 12, 2023



